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Holiday Festival of Music Health and Safety Guidelines 

 
In order to ensure the health and safety of guests, staff, vendors, and performers, 
Commonwealth Catholic Charities, the Richmond Symphony, and the Cathedral of 
the Sacred Heart are adhering to COVID-19 guidelines as set forth by the State of 
Virginia including:  
 

• A maximum of 100 guests will be in attendance 
 

• All guests are required to complete a health survey prior to the event 
 

• There will be a minimum of 10 feet between guests and performers 
 

• Each household will be seated six feet apart 
 

• All guests are required to wear masks while inside the building and 
throughout the entire event  
 

• Hand sanitizer will be placed throughout the Cathedral 
 

• Guests will be escorted to and from their seats and may not congregate 
outside of their designated seating area 
 

 


